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Dear Patriot Family,

The second semester of the 2019-2020 school year is upon us and it is an incredibly exciting time to be a 
Patriot. As we take some time to reflect on the first semester, we are also pushing forward to the great things 
that we have happening on our campus this spring and beyond. Our focus on Academics, Athletics and the 
Arts are what drives us and we are absolutely thrilled to see what the immediate future will hold.

The second semester is an important time in the lives of our students as preparations are being made for the 
FSA writing (and reading) tests, as well as the preparations for the SAT School day on March 4th commence. 
On top of that, students are going to be thinking forward to the 2020-2021 school year in selecting their initial 
course load requests for next school year. This spring, our course selection process is going to be a little 
different in that the school is going to be using what we call “course progression guides” to help guide your 
students in the decision making process for their four core classes. We will be using these guides to try and 
determine a pathway toward graduation that both is appropriate and challenging for your student. During 
the week of President’s Day in February, students will be able to log in to their personal Skyward accounts 
and see the course progressions that are suggested in their core academics while simultaneously being 
able to choose whichever elective pathways they want to 
pursue. We are doing this to try and minimize the confusion 
of selecting a course schedule, as well as the anxiety that 
goes with it. We are always trying to do whatever we can do 
to help minimize the stress for our students in the scheduling 
process, and this is the first step in that!

It is hard to put into words just how honored and excited I 
am to be a part of this great school and community. Thank 
you all for being so supportive during my first semester, 
and I look forward to continuing the great work and great 
traditions that we are doing at Lake Brantley High School.

Always a Patriot,

Brian Blasewitz
Principal

Lake Brantley 
High School 
Alma Mater

School of the Future, Lake Brantley High

We are proud to sing your praise

We gather knowledge through the years

In all of the modern ways

Lake Brantley High School leads the way

Lake Brantley High School here we'll stay

To try our best to learn the most

and be the finest from coast to coast
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Counselor Corner continues on next page...

Counselor Corner
The School Counselors send our hopes that you and your family had a 
winter break filled with family and friends, rest and renewal, and hopes for 
an even better 2020.

All school counselors at Lake Brantley are now located in the new Building 
5 behind the Patriot Pointe Restaurant. The Counseling Suite is located in 
05-013 where our receptionist and counseling offices for Mrs. Winterstein, 
Mrs. Baker, Ms. Young, and Mrs. Boodram can be found. Counselor offices 
for Mrs. Craft, Ms. Goe, and Ms. Seibel, along with our School Social 
Worker and District Mental Health Counselor, are located just down the 
hall in offices 05-019 through 05-022.

Students Counselor Office Email To Schedule an Appointment

A-Ch Denise Winterstein 5-013C denise_winterstein@scps.k12.fl.us https://winterstein.youcanbook.me

Ci-Gk Amanda Goe 5-020 amanda_goe@scps.k12.fl.us https://lbhsamandagoe.youcanbook.me

Gl-La Laura Baker 5-013A laura_baker@scps.k12.fl.us https://bakerlbhs.youcanbook.me

Lb-Oq Pamela Boodram 5-013E boodrapd@scps.k12.fl.us https://pamelaboodram.youcanbook.me

Or-Se Vinette Young 5-013D vinette_young@scps.k12.fl.us https://vinetteyoung.youcanbook.me

Sf-Z Mindi Craft 5-019 mindi_craft@scps.k12.fl.us https://mindicraft.youcanbook.me

IEP students Andrea Seibel 5-021 seibelaz@scps.k12.fl.us https://andreaseibel.youcanbook.me

Events Designed to Help Students Make Course Selections 
for the 2020-2021 School Year:

• AP Potential and PSAT Score Review Wednesday, January 22 at 6 
pm in the LBHS Auditorium

• Patriot Preview Curriculum Showcase Thursday, February 6 at 6 
pm, for all grade levels

• Students will enter course requests in Skyward the week of 
February 18.

• Dual Enrollment information sessions will be held March 3, period 3 
and April 28, period 4 in the LBHS Community Room. Registration 
and course selection for the SSC Summer 2020 term should be 
completed by the end of April. Fall 2020 semester registration and 
course selection should wrap up before school ends in May.

Additional details regarding 2020-2021 Registration will be posted to http://
www.lakebrantley.com/student-services/ as they become available.

Seminole State College Decision Day 2020
Seminole State College Decision Day 2020 is scheduled for 
February 14, 2020 and is for high school seniors to have fun and learn 
about Seminole State. Admissions representatives will be on hand 
to speak with students about the College's various career pathways. 
Transportation and lunch are provided. Registration will begin in January 
at https://www.seminolestate.edu/become-a-student/decision-day.

One and Done #3
One and Done #3 will be held on February 20, 2020 at 5 pm in the 
LBHS Media Center. Seniors and their families, if they have not done 
so at the two previous events, are invited to complete the FAFSA (Free 
Application for Federal Student Aid) and/or complete the Seminole 
State College Application for Admission with help and support for TRIO 
and SSC.

School Counselors are here to help students with academic 
planning, college and career preparation, and social and 
emotional health and wellness. Students are encouraged to 
make an appointment to see their counselor and walk-ins are 
handled on a space available basis. Students with urgent mental 
health needs are encouraged to walk-in to the Counseling 
Office and will be paired with the next available counselor.

mailto:denise_winterstein@scps.k12.fl.us
https://winterstein.youcanbook.me
mailto:amanda_goe@scps.k12.fl.us
https://lbhsamandagoe.youcanbook.me
mailto:laura_baker@scps.k12.fl.us
https://bakerlbhs.youcanbook.me
mailto:boodrapd@scps.k12.fl.us
https://pamelaboodram.youcanbook.me
mailto:vinette_young@scps.k12.fl.us
https://vinetteyoung.youcanbook.me
mailto:mindi_craft@scps.k12.fl.us
https://mindicraft.youcanbook.me
mailto:seibelaz@scps.k12.fl.us
https://andreaseibel.youcanbook.me
http://www.lakebrantley.com/student
http://www.lakebrantley.com/student
https://www.seminolestate.edu/become-a-student/decision
http://www.ofsmidfl.com
http://www.backyardburgers.com
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School Day SAT for Juniors
On Wednesday, March 4 at 7:15 am, students 
in the class of 2021 are scheduled to take 
the SAT. There is no cost to students and no 
preregistration is required. Any other students 
who want to take the SAT or ACT, for college 
admission and/or scholarship eligibility, may 
register at www.collegeboard.com or www.
act.org.

College Night
College Night is scheduled for Tuesday, 
March 24 at 5:30 pm in the LBHS Auditorium. 
Lake Brantley High is honored to host 
SCPS Juniors for an evening when all 12 
Florida public universities are represented 
by their Admissions Directors. There will 
be a College Fair from 5:30 to 6:30, a 6:30 
presentation on Financial Aid Basics, and at 
7 pm each Admissions Director will present 
an important topic: college admissions, 
success in college and timely information for 
senior year, to name a few.

ASVAB
This Vocational Aptitude Battery instrument 
aids students in determining which military 
vocations they are most suited for coupled 
with their primary interest areas. The ASVAB 
is free and given next at LBHS on March 26, 
2020. Students can register for the test in the 
Building 5 Counseling Suite.

Seniors and juniors are encouraged to visit 
the College Resource Room in Building 1 
behind Student Services on Wednesdays 
during lunch. Our PTSA CRR volunteers 
are wonderful at connecting students 
with college information, applications for 

admission, and financial aid and scholarship 
resources. Please visit them and take 
advantage of this opportunity!

If your student is currently a senior, please 
continue checking their academic progress 
frequently and encourage consistent 
attendance, the completion of assignments, 
and effective test preparation strategies. If 
you have concerns, please reach out to their 
teachers immediately. The May 26 graduation 
ceremony is fast approaching, and no one 
wants your student left out of the celebration.

Students can request transcripts at http://
tinyurl.com/LBHSTRANSCRIPT. Transcripts 
can be printed, mailed, faxed, sent 
electronically, or uploaded to an application 
platform; they can never be emailed.

Bright Futures and Community Service 
information can be found on the LBHS website 
under the Student Services tab. Students 
may also visit the Building 5 Counseling Suite 
(05-013) for information and forms.

If your student’s performance was less than 
successful during the first semester, it does 
not mean that second semester cannot 
yield positive outcomes. Communicate with 
teachers if there are concerns. Students may 
retake first semester classes via virtual school 
as they continue with second semester of the 
course in school. Only semester grades of D 
and F may be retaken for grade forgiveness. 
Summer School applications and information 
traditionally arrive in schools in late February. 
Contact your student’s assigned counselor 
with any grade forgiveness, virtual school, or 
summer school questions.

Melanie Confusione • ladymacmel@gmail.com

Your advertisement 
helps fund the 
newsletter and at 
the SAME TIME 
your business 
gets community 
recognition and 
exposure.

YOU are the missing piece!
Help Lake Brantley High School by 
advertising in the Patriot Parade! 

www.collegeboard.com
www.act.org
www.act.org
http://tinyurl.com/LBHSTRANSCRIPT
http://tinyurl.com/LBHSTRANSCRIPT
mailto:ladymacmel@gmail.com
http://www.tiptop-roofing.com
http://www.encompasshealth.com/altamontespringsrehab
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SRO
From the Lake Brantley School Resource Officers / 
Altamonte Springs Police Department
Attention Lake Brantley students and parents. Starting the month 
of January, the Lake Brantley School Resource Officers (SRO) will 
begin issuing tobacco/nicotine/vaping citations. The citations fall 
under Florida State Statute. The SRO team will be working together 
with administrators, teachers and security to maintain the safety of 
the campus and enforce school board policy regarding this matter. 
The different penalties a student may receive if issued a citation are 
as follows:

A. Pay a civil penalty in the amount of $25.00 plus a $5.00 fee, by 
mail or in person to the Clerk of Court or

B. Complete a school-approved anti-tobacco “alternative to 
suspension” program or anti-vaping “alternative suspension 
program”, if available or

C. Complete 50 hours of community service

Keep in mind the above information is from the Law Enforcement 
side. School discipline can also be issued by administrators due to 
the violation of school board policy.

This information is meant to serve as a heads up on what’s coming 
and give you the opportunity to speak with your children about the 
hazards and penalties associated with tobacco/nicotine/vaping. 
SRO Anthony Gentile and Principal Brian Blasewitz have also gone 
on the schools morning announcements to relay the same message.

If you have any further questions about this topic, please contact 
the school and ask for one of our three School Resource Officers.

Upcoming Testing Dates
February 10th-21st ....................... Access 2.0 Testing (ESOL students)

February 25th .............................. FSA ELA Writing Retakes (11th and 
12th grade students)*

February 27th & 28th ................... FSA ELA Reading Retakes (11th & 12th 
grade students)*

March 4th .................................... SAT School Day (Juniors only)

March 9th-12th ............................. 9 Week Exams

April 2nd ...................................... FSA ELA 9 Writing (9th grade students)

April 3rd ....................................... FSA ELA 10 Writing (10th grade 
students)

*FSA ELA Retakes, all three days are required

PBS
The Positive Behavioral Support Committee would like to welcome all 
Patriots back after the winter holiday break. This school year, students 
can earn paper Brantley Bucks. Ask your teachers to see how you 
can begin collecting and spending your Brantley Bucks in each class. 
Before the break we conducted our first drawing with gift card prizes 
like Starbucks and Outback. Keep your eyes open for information on the 
Morning Show about more prize drawings to redeem Brantley Bucks for 
rewards. Remember: Be Respectful, Responsible, and Ready to Learn! 
Stay positive Lake Brantley!

Positively,
The Lake Brantley PBS Team

Yearbook
The 2020 Patriots’ Pride Yearbook is on sale for only $85 until January 
31. Lake Brantley has ordered a limited number of yearbooks – make 
sure you don’t miss out on the memories from the school year! 
Order yours at www.jostensyearbooks.com or by sending cash or 
check to room 8-225.

Follow us online @LBHSJournalism.

Sunshine Club
VALENTINE'S DAY BALLOON 
ORDERS
Order your special loved one balloons for Valentine’s 
Day! Balloons will be delivered to classes during 
the week and all day on Friday, February 14! 
Balloons can be ordered in room 6-207 ($2 cash) 
or online ($2.50) at brantleyballoons.com Please 
help us process and build all the orders on time 
by ordering early. Supplies are limited!

BOW WOW RESORT
Offered Monday through Friday. 

Space is limited so reservations 

are highly encouraged. Supervised 

activity that allows dogs to interact 

and play with dogs of similar size 

and disposition.

Day Care

& Lots of Love!

Boarding
Offered 365 days a year.  Call now to reserve.

Offered Monday through 

Wednesday. Call for pricing 

and appointments.

3468 E Semoran Blvd., Apopka • www.bowwowresort.com • 407-786-1010

Dean H. Whitman, DMD
Pablo Martinez, DMD

Don E. Tillery, Jr., DMD 
Avery D. Goldberg, DDS
Aaron L. Campbell, DMD

407-629-4444
oofs.net

www.jostensyearbooks.com
brantleyballoons.com
http://www.bowwowresort.com
http://www.oofs.net
http://dustinproject.org
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SGA
What's New with SGA?
Our first semester of the 2019-2020 school year was filled with so many spectacular student-led 
initiatives. Our Student Government Association (SGA) leadership students hosted a variety of 
events and activities to benefit our school and surrounding community.

In October, we hosted an automobile safety awareness campaign in which students were 
informed of important safety information and had the special opportunity to use fatal vision 
goggles (in coordination with our School Resource Officers), a hands-on tool allowing participants 
to experience the effects of alcohol, marijuana, a concussion, or drowsy or distracted driving 
firsthand. We also hosted a fun "Fall Festivities" spirit week to celebrate autumn season with spirit 
days like spooky socks, sweaters, decades, Halloween costumes, and favorite football teams.

In November, we hosted a holiday food drive to benefit the Patriot Pantry and we would like to 
thank all of the amazing and charitable teachers and students for their support to benefit those 
in need for the holidays (we raised over 1,000 food items)! Additionally, we created an initiative 
called L.I.F.E. (Living is For Everyone) Week, which focused on bringing to light mental health 
awareness and suicide prevention initiatives. In coordination with our Guidance Department, New 
Horizons Counselors, Administration team, and leadership students, we planned several different 
initiatives throughout L.I.F.E. week, like showing important Public Service Announcement videos 
on the Patriot TV for the student body to view and a LIFE-line table at lunch which featured 
mental health-related information, kindness initiatives, and special treats.

In December, we hosted a weekend campus cleanup, a day of much needed service for the school 
and we would like to thank all of the club sponsors, coaches, and students that participated in 
beautifying the campus. Additionally, we visited the Ronald McDonald House Charities campus 
of Arnold Palmer Medical Center and volunteered to Share-A-Meal to share comfort and care 
by preparing lunch or dinner for families. Furthermore, we visited a local veterans organization 
and brought baked goods and cheerful hand-made cards for the holiday season. We ended the 
semester by hosting "Winter Week" spirit week to celebrate the winter season with spirit days 
like pajama day, ugly holiday sweaters, and holiday socks. During this week, we also spoiled our 
wonderful faculty and staff with small gifts of appreciation for all of their hard work.

We are looking forward to planning many more incredible events and activities in the spring 
semester!

Follow us on Instagram @LBHS_SGA for more updates!

With questions or concerns, contact Audra Greuel at greuelaz@scps.k12.fl.us or Lynn Moran-
Peebles at moranld@scps.k12.fl.us.

TeamWilson@Tmf.Mortgage

NMLS 189233

| NMLS 281123

LBHS Alumni,
Class of 1992

www.homeloansbychristine.com

407-733-7038
Please see my client reviews & more
www.jackiwithnoe.com

“Outstanding
Customer Service”

Join My List Of Happy Buyers & Sellers

JHarris0106@gmail.com
#jackiwithnoe

Jacki Harris
Realtor®

mailto:greuelaz@scps.k12.fl.us
mailto:moranld@scps.k12.fl.us
http://www.homeloansbychristine.com
http://www.jackiwithnoe.com
www.jackiwithnoe.com
mailto:JHarris0106@gmail.com
http://modernpi.com
http://www.wawa.com
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PTSA Board 2019-2020
President - Elizabeth Petters
VP Treasurer - Stacy Mason

VP Membership - Pam Alonso
VP Asst Membership - Minnie Morris

VP Communications - Kimberly Kapes
VP Legislation - Debbie Homer

Recording Secretary - Kristin Vigie
Patriot Parade - Melanie Confusione

College Resource Room- Trista Ussery
Patriot Pantry - Brenda Lange, Julie Morgan

Coffee with the Counselors - Ebru Ural
Faculty Luncheon - Karen Stillings, 

Julie Morgan
Social Media - Jennifer Stoker

Awards - Renee Storm
Translator - Minnie Morris

If interested in being on the PTSA Board, 
please contact us at ptsa.lbhs@gmail.com.

Melanie Confusione

Karen Stillings

Ebru Ural-Sowers

Join PTSA:
https://brantley.memberhub.store/

Website: 
https://lbhsptsa.webstarts.com/index.html

Instragram: 
@lakebrantleyptsa

Facebook: 
Lake Brantley PTSA

Twitter:
@lbhs_ptsa

Hello Lake Brantley Patriot Families,

We had a wonderful first semester filled with 
Coffee with the Counselor events, our first 
Lake Brantley Mental Health Awareness Night, 
welcoming new 9th grade parents at the New 
Patriot Registration Session and our College 
Resource Room on Wednesdays. We provided 
gift baskets for “Teacher of the Year”, Katie 
Turkelson and “Employee of the Year”, Alice 
Perez and we were honored at the Seminole 
County PTA fall meeting for our Newsletter 
and Website! We look forward to the spring 
semester with more PTSA events and we thank 
you for your continued support.

Thank you,
Elizabeth Petters
Lake Brantley PTSA President

Melanie Confusione –  Patriot Parade 
Chair

Melanie is a proud Patriot Alum of ’96. She has two 
children, Chris class of 2017 and Lily Grace class 
of 2021. Both children have participated in several 
sports and clubs at Lake Brantley which prompted 
her to get involved. Melanie sits on the Athletic 
Boosters and the School Advisory Committee, as 
well as serving PTSA since 2013. Melanie is our 
newsletter chair. Our award winning Patriot Parade 

goes home to families 5-6 times a year to keep our families informed of upcoming 
events and celebrating the accomplishments of our amazing students. She 
enjoys her time on campus building friendships with fellow volunteers as well as 
interacting with the students and staff.

Karen Stillings –  Faculty Luncheon 
Chair

Karen Stillings is the mother of two Lake Brantley 
students. Over a 30-year span of volunteer work in 
Seminole County, she has enjoyed the opportunity 
to meet remarkable students and educators! On 
the Lake Brantley PTSA she serves as the Faculty 
Luncheon Chairperson. Alongside an amazing 
group of volunteers, she develops, plans and 
executes the Annual Lake Brantley High School 

PTSA Luncheon. Her favorite thing about being a part of the PTSA is getting to 
serve the community, show appreciation for the Lake Brantley faculty, and getting 
to work with many amazing members of our board!

Ebru Ural-Sowers -
  Coffee with the 
   Counselors Chair

Ebru Ural-Sowers is a proud 
LBHS ‘89 graduate. She and 
her husband Justin are thrilled 
to now be a part of the Brantley 
family again after all these 
years. She grew up in Wekiva 
and like so many other local 
families, returned to raise their 
kids in Seminole County! They 

have 2 daughters, Eda is freshman at Lake Brantley and 
her sister, Serra, is a senior in the IB program at Seminole.

Ebru coordinates Coffee with Counselors, an informational 
program that our guidance department leads several times 
a year. The goal of the sessions is to provide insights on 
important topics and help parents support their students as 
they navigate high school. I’ve really enjoyed meeting other 
parents, working with PTSA Dividends, and love learning 
something new at each session!

If you haven’t had a chance to attend one of these meetings 
yet, please keep an eye out for the next event in the spring. 
It’s a great opportunity to meet our guidance department 
while enjoying hospitality sponsored by the PTSA and our 
local partners, First Watch and Costco.

  BOARD MEMBERS
Get to Know Our

mailto:ptsa.lbhs@gmail.com
https://brantley.memberhub.store
https://lbhsptsa.webstarts.com/index.html
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  BOARD MEMBERS

Trista Ussery

College Resource Room – 
PTSA Sponsored
The College Resource Room is open every 
Wednesday during both lunches for BOTH 
Juniors and Seniors in Building 1 conference 
room behind the front desk . Each week we 
update our local scholarship list, students 
can search online for scholarships, or get SAT 
math prep. Juniors can research colleges and 
create their Top 10 list. Our website also has 
our scholarship list and links to search for 
scholarships and colleges.

Visit LBHS College Resource website: 
https://lbhsptsa.webstarts.com/missions.html

Get to Know Our

Trista Ussery - College Resource Room Chair
Trista Ussery volunteers with PTSA in the College Resource Room 
(CRR), which is open to Juniors & Seniors every Wednesday 
during both lunches in Building 1 conference room. She began 
volunteering five years ago when it was the Scholarship Room 
open to only Seniors. Since then we have expanded to providing 
resources to both Juniors & Seniors with college searches, Math 
SAT prep, college applications, merit scholarships, FAFSA, and 
FFAA (Bright Futures). We created a local scholarship list that is 
updated weekly and an award winning website: https://lbhsptsa.

webstarts.com/missions.html full or resources and useful links. Our team of volunteers love 
helping our LBHS students navigate the overwhelming college application process.

Now You Can Use Amazon 
Prime to Donate
We are also excited to announce we are 
receiving Amazon Prime Pantry items. 
Please feel free to send any of the requested 
items through Amazon Pantry. Ship to: LBHS 
Patriot Pantry, 991 Sand Lake Rd, Altamonte 
Springs, FL 32714.

www.FloridaFootDocs.com

We care about every step you take.

5 Convenient Locations

407-278-4892Call us at:
Feet hurt, ankle’s sore, need relief?

See our physicians at:

ft | www.chadbarrlaw.com

lake brantley’s ACCIDENT INJURY lawyer

407.599.9036

https://lbhsptsa.webstarts.com/missions.html
https://lbhsptsa.webstarts.com/missions.html
https://lbhsptsa.webstarts.com/missions.html
http://www.FloridaFootDocs.com
http://www.chadbarrlaw.com
http://altamontesmiles.com


8

Thank you
Lake Brantley High School Teachers 
and Staff appreciate your continued 

support and contributions!

You helped make our Holiday 
Party one to remember!

LBHS Boosters

LBHS PTSA

Penang Nurseries

The Flower Studio

Carrabba’s Italian Grill

Outback Steak House

PDQ

Starbucks

Scentsy- Abby Sanchez

Donuts to Go

Metro Diner

Duffy’s

Cherry Blossom Nail Salon

Sufii Day Spa

Gators Dockside

CJ's Italian Kitchen

Betsy K's Chocolate 
Factory

Woofgang Bakery

Firefly and Lilies

First Watch

$25
BONUS1SIGN•UP

Join
TODAY!

OPENACCOUNTONLINE

$25
BONUS1SIGN•UP

$25
BONUS1SIGN•UP

Join
TODAY!

http://www.midflorida.com
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THE LAKE 
BRANTLEY 

HIGH SCHOOL
APP

DOWNLOAD 

TODAY!

Art + Photo News
Congratulations to our LBHS winners from the 43rd Annual Maitland Rotary Art Festival!

• Caitlyn Beck, Award of Merit in 3-D

• Kendall Beck, Award of Merit in 3-D

• Stephanie Henkhaus, Award of Merit in Mixed Media

• Lindsey Nowak, Award of Merit in Photography

Upcoming Shows
LBHS Art and Photography students will have work on display at the SCPS Educational Support 
Center from January 8 – 15, 2020.

SCPS AP Studio Art students will have the opportunity to attend National Portfolio Day in 
Sarasota on January 26, 2020.

The Annual SCPS AP Studio Art Underclassmen Exhibit will be at the Casselberry Art House 
from February 6 – 25, 2020. There will be an Opening Reception on Friday, February 7th from 
6:00 - 8:00 pm at the Casselberry Art House, right behind Casselberry City Hall. The show is free 
and open to the public and there will be snacks provided.

The 2020 Annual Spring Art Show will be in the LBHS Community Room from February 11-14. 
The exhibit will feature a wide variety of artwork from all the art classes offered at Lake Brantley. 
Please join us for the Evening Reception on Wednesday, February 12 from 6:30 - 8:00 pm in the 
Community Room. We will have free snacks provided by the Art Honor Society. Come out and 
see all the talent at LBHS!

The 2020 Photography Show will be in the LBHS Community Room from February 18-21. 
The exhibit will feature a wide variety of work from all the photography classes offered at Lake 
Brantley. Please join us for the Evening Reception on Wednesday, February 19 from 6:30 - 
8:00 pm in the Community Room. Free snacks will be provided by the Photography Club.

The Sanford Art Walk “Dynamic Duos” Exhibit brings together the talents of young artists 
and the teachers that inspire them. This show will be a pairing of artwork from a Seminole 
County Public School art teacher and one of their students invited to show their work alongside. 
The exhibit is free and open to the public. The reception is Friday, February 15, 2020 from 6:00 
– 9:00 pm at the Historic Sanford Welcome Center.

The 33rd Annual Lake Mary Heathrow 
Festival of the Arts is March 7th and 8th, 
2020 at Oval Park, 900 International Pkwy., 
Lake Mary. The Lake Mary Heathrow 
Festival of the Arts is a non-profit community 
organization designed to produce an 
outstanding show featuring national and 
international artists, while raising scholarship 
money for graduating Seminole County 
High School Students. Our LBHS art and 
photography students will be in featured in 
the Seminole County Student Art Tent.

• http://www.lakemaryheathrowarts.com/

The Annual SCPS AP Studio Art Senior 
Exhibit will be at Seminole State College 
from March 30 – April 3, 2020. This impressive 
exhibit will feature 2-D Art, Drawing, Painting, 
3-D Art, Sculpture, and Photography from all 
the senior AP Studio Art students in Seminole 
County Public Schools. There will be an 
Opening Reception on Wednesday, April 1st 
from 7:00 – 9:00 pm in the Seminole State 
College Student Center, Lake Mary Campus. 
The show is free and open to the public.

http://www.lakemaryheathrowarts.com
http://www.AttorneySteiner.com
http://www.ASAPautorepairFL.com
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Lake Brantley Sparklers
Interested in becoming a Lake Brantley Sparkler? We are holding a meeting 
for those interested in becoming a Lake Brantley Sparkler. The meeting will be 
held on April 13th at 6:30pm in the Media Center.

Auditions for the Lake Brantley Sparklers Dance Team will be held in the main 
gym, April 20-21-22 5:30-7:30pm.

Lake Brantley Patriot 
Chorus
Lake Brantley Patriot Chorus is excited for the New Year!

Congratulations to our Chorus All-State Participants for their hard work toward 
this exceptional opportunity, which culminated last weekend in Tampa!

We are already looking forward to a terrific 2nd semester!

Jan. 16 .................Join us for Spirit Night at the new PDQ at SR 434 & 436! 
4-8pm

Jan. 23 ................Performance of Aladdin at Dr. Phillips Center

Jan. 31-Feb. 2 ......Solo & Ensemble at Lake Brantley

Feb. 20 ................Mid-Winter Concert 7pm

Feb. 25 ................Performance of Mean Girls at Dr. Phillips Center 8pm

March 4-6 ...........Music Performance Assessment (MPA)

March 11-15 .........Travel to New York City!

March 29 .............CHORUS MATTRESS SALE!! Not sleeping so well? Thinking 
about a new mattress? Come try all the dozens of beds 
at this incredible mattress sale as we transform the 
Community Room into an inviting Mattress Showroom!

April 5 .................Miss Saigon Performance at Dr. Phillips Center 8pm

April 30-May 1 .....Brantley on Broadway!!

(407) 862-4466

Dr. Norbert Christmann

HOURS
Monday-Friday

8:00am - 6:00pm
Saturday

8:00am - 2:00pm
Sunday - Closed

SERVICES
Appointments
Emergency & 
Urgent Care
Grooming

3851 Wekiva Springs Rd 
Longwood, FL 32779

www.animalclinicwekiva.com

http://www.animalclinicwekiva.com
www.animalclinicwekiva.com
http://elitedentalaltamonte.com
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BAND
Good Luck to our Patriot Band in their 
Upcoming Performances!
• All-State is January 9th- 11th in Tampa

• All-County is January 23rd – 25th

• Jazz MPA is February 6th

• Solo & Ensemble is February 7th & 8th

Please join us at Sweet Brantley Jazz Concert on March 28th at 6:30pm 
at the Episcopal Church of the Resurrection on East Lake Brantley Road.

Congratulations to the following LBHS Band 
Students:
• All state - Amilyah Robinson

• Tri state - Kate Curley, Ben Evelyn, Kennedy Wharton

• All county - Victoria Camposano, Brendan Tuliao, Kennedy Wharton, 
Maya Sliver, Aubrey Dettman, Aaliyah Lucas, Kyra Martin, Ian Leggett, 
Kate Curley, Luke Chase, Carson Cashion, Sebastian Kee, Tyler 
Eichner, Sean Weathers, Amilyah Robinson

Lake Brantley Rowing
There is still time to join the Lake Brantley High School Rowing 
Team. The spring racing season runs till the end of May. The crew 
program provides opportunities for a wide range of athletic abilities 
and can help a non-athlete become highly trained and competitive 
over four years of high school participation, with some who continue 
rowing in college at Division 1 schools. Lake Brantley's rowing team 
accepts all students. No previous athletic, rowing experience or 
tryouts are necessary. EVERYONE ROWS, EVERYONE RACES! 
Visit our www.LakeBrantleyRowing.org for all the details.

Mu Alpha Theta
Mu Alpha Theta, the math club, offers free peer help 
every Monday, Tuesday and Thursday after school until 
3pm in 8-110.

www.LakeBrantleyRowing.org
http://ChooseOrlandoHealth.com/Seminole
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LBHS GAPP/Germany Exchange 2020!
In no time, our German partner high school students will be visiting for our exchange. The German 
exchange students will arrive with two of their teachers on April 13th and leave on April 29th.

They will be staying with LBHS host families and attending our school during that time. While 
here, we will try to integrate them as much as possible into our way of life here in Florida.

This isn't the end of the exchange. On June 1st, 19 LBHS students will travel with Mr. Willis and 
another chaperone to Kaiserslautern, Germany, to complete the other portion of the exchange.

Not only will our students get to experience life as a German teenager and attend a German 
school, they will also exchange families with the German exchange students that stayed with 
their family in Florida back in April.

This is an awesome way to complete yet another exchange year! We have been doing GAPP 
at LBHS since 2011 and, through these years, have built many great memories and provided 
awesome experiences for our students enrolled in German courses.

GAPP isn't just a great thing for German students at LBHS, but can also provide opportunities 
for our other students to interact and learn about one another with kids their age from across 
the ocean.

So, when you see our German exchange students in April, everybody please give them a 
big welcome!


